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Dallas Police Communications Career Fair 

The Dallas Police Department will host a Dallas Police Communications Career Fair on March 

31, 2017 and April 1, 2017, from 7:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. The career fair is being held at the 

Jack Evans Police Headquarters, 1400 South Lamar Street, Dallas, Texas 75215. The positions 

being offered include 911 Call Taker Trainee and Police Dispatcher.  The media is welcome to 

attend. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Media Relations Unit at 214-671-4065. 
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